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Welcome to Badger Class 

Dear Parents 

The children have settled in extremely well and are already settling into a routine.  

Home/school book: This book is used for parents, myself and Miss Furner to communicate. Each week we will 

record guided reading sessions, as well as individual reading. Please ensure it is in school each day. 

Reading: Reading with your child is invaluable, whether they are a competent reader or still need some support; 

sharing a book promotes a love of reading and in turn improves their writing considerably- I urge you to spend 10-20 

minutes every day sharing and discussing different books or magazines.  

ZIP wallets: These should continue to come in each day with a reading book, home school book, named water bottle 

and snack. Also a packed lunch if required. 

Homework:  

Topic homework: set on a Friday to be handed in the following Friday either in class or on Google Classroom. 

Maths homework: Year 4 maths challenge (times tables) and Year 5 maths homework. Given out on a Tuesday and 

handed in the following Tuesday. 

SPAG: Given on Tuesday and handed in the following Tuesday. 

PE: Your child will need a named PE kit suitable for indoor and outdoor use which must be in school every day. This 

term our PE sessions will be on Wednesdays and Fridays. Jewellery must be removed and placed in a small pot for 

safe keeping. 

Thesaurus: Although we have a few thesaurus in school it would really benefit the children if they had their own 

copy in school. If you are able to send one in please make sure they are named. 

If you have any of the following you no longer need could you please consider donating to school. 

 Wallpaper 

 Paper plates 

 Spare PE clothes/trainers. 

 Compost, seeds and pots. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Wright 

http://www.greatlearning.com/ipc/

